NOTICE TO THE BAR

Adyvisory Committee on Professional Ethics Hotline

The Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics Hotline (Rule 1:19-9) will be out of service effective immediately and
until further notice. The Advisory Committee regrets any inconvenience this closing may cause members of the Bar. A
superseding notice will be published and posted once the Ethics Hotline service resumes.

Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics
Dated: January 25, 2006
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